
 

LEDBURY TOWN COUNCIL  

PRESS RELEASE  

FINAL REMINDER – Neighbourhood Plan revision public consultation closing 

soon but extended to 19 July 2021 

We would like to remind all Ledbury residents that the public consultation survey for 

the revision of our current Neighbourhood Development Plan is closing soon. 

Originally scheduled to end tomorrow, Friday, 16 July at midnight, it has been 

extended to midnight Monday, 19 July to allow anyone who has not yet completed the 

survey to do so over the weekend. 

You can find the online questionnaire link or QR code on the Ledbury Town Council 

website at www.ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk/en-gb/ndp-process to have your say, or if 

completing the paper questionnaire version don’t forget to submit that either to the 

Freepost address on the questionnaire or by posting into the Town Council letterbox 

in Church Lane. (If you don’t have a paper questionnaire copy there is still time to 

collect one or more from the Town Council offices – all family residents 16 or over are 

invited to reply -). 

 
 
Angela Price  
Town Clerk  
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